
 

 

To: Amy Clark, Registrar 
 
From: David Foster, Professor of Psychology and Director of Organization Leadership 
Sue Monahan, Associate Provost and Coordinator of BAS in Liberal Studies 
 
Re: AUMPathway agreement between BAS in Liberal Studies and MA in Organizational 
Leadership 
 
Date: September 21, 2021 (Revision) 
 
Pursuant to Graduate Regulations related to Accelerated Undergraduate to Master’s Pathway 
(AUMP) (G-8), the MA in Organizational Leadership and the BAS in Liberal Studies programs 
establish the following agreement to allow students to accelerate their attainment of the MA 
degree in Organizational Leadership by beginning master’s level coursework during their 
undergraduate career. 
 
The BAS program in Liberal Studies agrees to accept and apply up to 15 credits of course work 
in Organizational Leadership towards the Applied Approaches and Elective courses in the BAS in 
Liberal Studies degree program.  
 
The MA program in Organization Leadership agrees to allow students who meet the university’s 
qualification for the AUMP to enroll in up to 15 credits of OL courses that will count towards 
completion of the MA in Organizational Leadership. 
 
Extra Program Admissions Criteria: Faculty Recommendation regarding maturity level of 

student 

 
Please let us know if any additional information is required to establish this articulation in our 
systems. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Sue Monahan and David Foster 
 


